
 
 
 
 

Pines Lakes Elementary 
1800 SW 62nd Ave, North Lauderdale, FL 33068 

and the Bilingual/ESOL Department 

 
Cordially invites you to the 

 

ESOL Family Game Night 
English Language Arts and Reading  

 

 
 

Wednesday, January 25, 2023 

6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

At the School Cafeteria 

 
Come and learn while playing! 

 
Each family will receive an educational game to take home!!! 

 
For more information please call 754-321-2951 or 

Email us at: esolparents@browardschools.com 

 

 

 


